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Priorities 
Zero Tolerance to Sexual Harassment on Campus
There is a draft version of the ‘zero tolerance to sexual harassment’ (ZTSH) policy now available that I hope people have had time to look at. This policy is based on NUS guidelines and includes some key points. If there any suggestions for improvement please let me know. I am still working on a draft of the ZTSH charter, this document will set out how the policy is to be implemented and the measures necessary to be able to enact the policy effectively within the Union. It will also detail other steps and campaigns that need to be developed in order to provide a safe and inclusive environment for all students. 
Inclusion, representation and welfare
I have been encouraging and supporting women to stand in the Union elections, and I am very happy to see women standing for most roles. I will continue to promote and encourage women to run for roles within the Union. 

On 6h March I am attending the National Centre for the Study and Prevention of Violence and Abuse’s conference ‘International Women’s Day: Gender, Sexuality and Gender Based Violence. I hope this will be informative and will include more information in my next report.

The 8th March is International Women’s Day and marks the start of International Women’s Week, I have been invited to speak on Hereford and Worcester radio regarding the relevance of this campaign. 

Training and events
The I Heart Consent pilot scheme is now under way. Susuana Antubam, NUS Women’s Officer, is visiting the University on Monday 9th March as a Sexpression UK ambassador. Susuana and I will be holding an information and training workshop that will educate people about the issues surrounding consent and how to facilitate conversations about consent. I am hoping to be holding the first consent workshops for students after Easter. 

I am planning on running our own Women in Leadership event after the Easter break, if anyone has suggestions for suitable speakers then please let me know.   

Student engagement 
I have been contacted by student who are interested in starting a feminist society, if anyone else is interested in starting a Fem Soc I will put you in contact with them. I fully support the formation of a Fem Soc as I believe it will encourage promotion of a range of issues and campaigns that are vitally important to women students. 

Plans before next meeting
I would like to have a draft of the Zero Tolerance Charter.

I intend to confirm plans for I Heart Consent activities.

I will continue to keep abreast of the latest developments within the national women’s campaign and bring best practice to WSU. 

I continue to will make links with appropriate organisations, locally and nationally.  
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